
 
Deacon’s 
Easter 

Fundraiser 
 

“Be devoted to one another                    
in brotherly love.  

Honor one another above 
yourselves”   Romans 12:10 

 
 
 

It is with humble gratefulness, the Deacons thank you, our most generous congregation, for 

the tremendous response you have shown when presented with needs of others. It is by your 

faithfulness, we as Deacons, are able to show God’s love to our faith family and to our 

community. As we approach the Easter Season, we will be collecting our annual Deacons’ 

Easter Fund (formerly known as the Lily Fund). Your donations assist Deacons in providing an 

Easter meal for the Flathead Youth Home, purchase warm socks and gloves for those in need, 

provide transportation or temporary housing (one or two nights) for homeless while they get 

on their feet and a variety of other requests are fulfilled. If you would like to donate to the 

Deacons’ Easter Fund, please memo your check (Easter Fund), place in envelope found in the 

pew and place in the offering plate or to the church office. You are a generous congregation 

and we thank you!   

 
Please return to the church office by  
Sunday, April 9th (Palm Sunday)  

To be acknowledged in special inserts on Easter and in May’s PresbyTidings 
 

           In Memory of:                          In Honor Of:              

Given by:                                                                                                         Phone 

Amount enclosed at $10 for name (make check payable to First Presbyterian Deacons) : $   


